
 

 

 
October 4, 2017 
 
 
TO:  Santa Clara County School District Superintendents and Board Presidents 
 
FROM:  Suzanne Carrig, Administrative Program & Evaluation Specialist 
  Office of the Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: CANDIDATES FOR THE COUNTY COMMITTEE ELECTION 
 
 
This is a follow-up notice to a September 12, 2017 memo announcing the 2017 election for the 
Santa Clara County Committee on School District Organization.  The election will be November 29, 
2017 to seat three members on the County Committee.  There are eleven seats on the County 
Committee -- two from each of the five County Supervisorial Districts, and one member elected at-
large.  This year, three seats are up for election, one each in Supervisorial Districts 1, 3, and 5.   
 
All candidates must be registered voters and reside within the County Supervisorial District which 
they wish to represent.  No employee of a public school district or the County Office of Education 
may serve on the County Committee.  However, members of the governing board of a school 
district may serve.   
 
Persons interested in serving on the County Committee should submit an application to the 
County Office of Education.  The application should consist of a letter of intent to serve and a brief 
resume of the individual’s background and experience which would contribute to participation in 
the activities of the County Committee. 
 
Candidates must submit the necessary information by 5:00 p.m., Tuesday, October 24, 2015 
 to :   

Suzanne Carrig 
  via email:  suzanne_carrig@sccoe.org   or  

via fax :  (408) 453-6525 
 
If you know of individuals who would make a valuable contribution to the work of the County 
Committee and meet the eligibility requirements listed, please inform them of the election 
process.  Please contact me at (408) 453-6869 for more information. 
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